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Residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had a lovely afternoon doing arts and crafts last week, in preparation for St

David's Day on Wednesday 1 March.

We created still life drawings using charcoal, drawing a beautiful arrangement of daffodils in a vase. Our residents then had a choice

to do colouring or water colour painting of daffodils using pencils and crayons.

This was a lovely way to bring out everyone's creative side!
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